
Putting the Breaks on Aches:  
Treating Carpal Tunnel Syndrome 

Monday, August 8, 2022; 11am-12pm 
NewYork-Presbyterian Hospital is pleased to collaborate 
with New York City Department for the Aging to offer this 
virtual presentation. Join Dr. Caroline Lee, Physical 
Medicine, Rehabilitation and Sports Medicine Physician 
at NewYork-Presbyterian/Weill Cornell Medicine, for a 
discussion on Carpal Tunnel Syndrome. The presentation 
is intended for older adults or those caring for older 
adults. 

We will address the following topics: 
• Diagnosing the condition
• Habits to avoid
• Treatment Options

Click here to register.  
Phone Access: (212) 225-8997 
Meeting ID: 999 2352 3169 

Visit events.nyp.org/Brooklyn for more information about 
community programming. 




